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NCRB 

February 10, 2004 
 
   CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES
 
 
    Re: Personal Auto Manual Revision 
     Safe Driver Insurance Plan 
     Deletion of Rule 5b Exception d 
 
By Circular Letter to All Member Companies A-04-1 dated February 6, 
2004, the Rate Bureau announced changes to the Safe Driver 
Insurance Plan which included the deletion of Rule 5b Exception d. 
Since that time, the Commissioner has approved a revised Rule of 
Application. 
 
In that regard, this revision is to become effective in accordance 
with the following revised Rule of Application: 
 

This change becomes effective with respect to accidents 
occurring on or after March 1, 2004. 

 
Please see to it that this information is brought to the attention 
of all appropriate personnel in your company. 
 
 
        Very truly yours 
 
        Wayne B. Hinton 
 
        Automobile Manager 
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